

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"A tree that has deep roots can survive in a violent storm; similarly a person who is steadfast in the path of God can face any problem."

October 31, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

The gift of Catholic education, that each of our families sacrifice to give our students, is akin to planting the tree that's roots have been planted deeply for the storms are students will weather ahead. It is the gift of faith that brings our students closer to God.

Next Wednesday, November 6th we are excited that Bishop Checchio will be joining us for our annual Veterans Days assembly. We will be celebrating our Veteran of the year, Mr. Ken Kelly as well as all veterans who bravely served our country. Traditionally, after the event the American Legion, has a ceremony in our parking lot that includes a 21 gun salute. Grades five through eight generally, come outside while our little ones go back to their classrooms. We look forward to seeing you at 9:00am for the festivities.

The first marking period ends on November 8th and by November 14th report cards can be viewed online through PowerSchool. There will only be one printed report card this year and that will be distributed in June at the end of the school year.

Please remember that on Friday, November 1, 2019 all students must begin wearing the winter uniform. Students who are not adhering to the dress code will receive calls home. Finally, this is a reminder that conferences will be held on Monday, November 11th, Tuesday, November 12th from 12:45-3:00pm and Thursday, November 14th from 4:45pm to 7:00pm. Conferences are on a first come first serve basis you must sign in 15 minutes prior to the end of the conference session. Some teachers may offer time slots but that is up to the individual teachers. I strongly suggest that you join us for conferences; it is the perfect opportunity to increase the home/school partnership. Should you have any questions please reach out.

In His Peace.

Elena Malinconico, Principal